
From: Annee Littell [mailto:anneelittell@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 7:45 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Proposed to Rules 5 and 6 regarding confined animal operations 

 

I am in favor of the new regulations--in fact would hope that some time they can be strengthened even 

further.  I believe the crucial issue here is concentration of potential pollutants.  These operations are 

more concentrated than anything that has located this close to the Buffalo River and we need to regulate 

them more closely so that their concentrated waste products do not have a chance to pollute this special 

water system.  I believe that people have a right to use their property to make a decent living in the way 

they choose as long as it does not reduce the value of other peoples property--water and air pollution 

reduce the value of other land holders nearby and impinge on the right of all who chose to enjoy a 

national river that is relatively free from pollution. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Annee Littell 

517 E. Johnson St. 

Fayetteville, AR  72701 

 


